Innovation and Creativity Survey Results

In October and November, we surveyed pupils, parents and staff on QI 4.2: The extent to which the school encourages and supports creativity and innovation and learns from and adopts leading edge practice.  The following information gives an overview of responses and next steps identified.  You can find the full report on our blog.

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/as/Ellon/
	Result
	Next steps

	69% of respondents scored technology as good, very good or excellent


	We continue to improve pupil access to technology.  Six tablets have been ordered and as a result of new funding that has come available, £2000 of which was donated by the Parent Council, we will add to our stock of netbooks and purchase more tablets.



	Only 28% of respondents viewed the blog as good, very good or excellent.  
	We continue to work on the function of the blog to ensure that it is easily accessible by class teachers and pupils.  Further hardware in the rooms as above will eventually lead to quicker and easier access to the blog.  This ties closely to the work we do in writing as we support children to develop the skill of report writing.  

    

	73% of respondents felt that our enterprise work with pupils was good, very good or excellent.
	We continue to develop this area of the curriculum as we prepare the children for skills for life.  Enterprise activities happen frequently during the school session and an opportunity for all classes to choose an enterprise focus is built into our curriculum planning. 



	70% of respondents scored our charity work as good, very good or excellent
	Our DHT, Mr Fyfe, and our current P6/7 class teacher, Miss Jack, are working on a programme of charity fundraising that will spread big and small fundraisers across the session.  We look to have this in place for 2014.



	70% of respondents scored our pupil groups as a contribution to the development of pupils as good, very good or excellent
	The pupil groups have not run this session due to the ongoing internal building and reorganising.  We look to restart these in August 2014.  


	73% scored our community links as good, very good or excellent.
	We realise that we need to improve our links with care homes in the community.  Times during the year when this can happen will be identified.  




